
Project Update: December 2009  
 
The project has progressed well with initial meetings and experiential learning sessions held with elders 
and local youth. Officials of the line government ministries (education, environment and forestry) have 
been contacted and will be having their experiential learning process early next year. Two schools 
adjacent to Ntugi forest have agreed to participate in the project and their students will be going into 
the forest for experiential learning together with their teachers in January 2010. 
 
The project has now been well prepared and the second half of the project period will be actual 
training/experiential learning guided by the elders.  
 

 

 



 

 


